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The American Physical Therapy Association recommends education for physical therapists, physical therapist 
assistants, and students about trauma-informed care to include realizing the widespread impact of trauma; 
recognizing its signs and symptoms; and responding with policies, procedures, and practices to resist re-
traumatization of all those with whom we interact, collaborate, and serve. 
 
Explanation of Reference Numbers [use for House policy]: 
HOD P00‐00‐00‐00 stands for House of Delegates/month/year/page/vote in the House of Delegates minutes; the "P" indicates that it is a 
position (see below). For example, HOD P06‐22‐05‐04 means that this position can be found in the June 2022 House of Delegates 
meeting minutes on Page 5 and that it was Vote 4. 
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